From:

To: <u>DCAdmin</u> Subject: Lidle store

Date: 10 December 2020 23:02:50

Dear planning, re application no. 2020/93308 Lidle store. How this household would love not to have to go to Huddersfield on the bus (as do not drive now) we are ages 70 and 75 to do our shopping and fight traffic lights to get across the busy road to the town centre shop. As we live at Lindley we could simply get a bus up and down the road and with this in mind the bus stop could be placed as near as possible to the store. More local people would be employed and so glad to hear there would be toilet facilities something most shops do not have. The site is an eyesore and the building of this store can only bring prosperity in these dreadful times. Give a boost to the people living in this area, do your good deed for 2021 we certainly need this store. Make it a happy New Year. Thank you